


GREENVIEW VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES
March 17, 2025


	The Greenview Village Board met for a regularly scheduled board meeting on Monday, March 17, 2025. President Kevin Curry called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and all present participated in the pledge of allegiance. The roll call indicated that Trustees Patrick Feagans, Trey Castles, Taya Smith and Pamela Rouse were present. Other village personnel present were John Holt, Jason Huffman and Village Clerk Rachel Henderson.


Public Participation
None.


John Holt gave the treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee Castles to approve the report as presented. All present in favor voted aye. Report filed into record. 


John Holt gave the zoning report. A motion was made by Trustee Smith and seconded by Trustee Castles to approve the report as presented. All present in favor voted aye. Report filed into record. 


[bookmark: _Hlk139984587]The minutes from March 3, 2025, board meeting was reviewed by each board member. A motion was made by Trustee Castles and seconded by Trustee Rouse to approve the minutes. Minutes approved and filed into record. 


Income/Expense/Bill Report 
[bookmark: _Hlk139986955]Each board member reviewed the bills. A motion was made by Trustee Castles and seconded by Trustee Rouse to approve the payment of all bills. Motion was roll called, all present in favor voted aye. Motion passed.

Executive Session
None. 

Old Business

New Business 
A. A motion was made by Trustee Castles and seconded by Trustee Smith to approve the 12-month electrical aggregation contract with the Stone River Group. Motion was roll called, all present in favor voted aye. Motion passed. 

Committee Reports:
Trustee Feagans: None. 

Trustee Soldwedel: Absent. 

Trustee Booth: Absent. 

Trustee Smith: Presented the board with the annual Egg My Yard fundraiser. 

Trustee Rouse: None. 

Trustee Castles: Update was given on oil and chipping of streets. Street department has begun addressing alleyway issues. 

Treasurer: None. 

Zoning Officer: Gave an update on solar installation inspections. 

Clerk: Multiple reports of solicitors in the area, none of which have been permitted.  

President: None. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:28 pm.
	
At the conclusion of all business, the announcement of the next meeting was made. The next meeting will be held on Monday, April 7, 2025, at 7:00 pm. 


Minutes Prepared by:			Rachel Henderson
					Village Clerk


			







